Republic of the Philippines

Pepartment of Education
REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

May 20, 2024

OFFICE MEMORANDUM
HRDD-2024- 2 6§ 2

POSTPONEMENT OF THE CAPACITY BUILDING ON THE APPLICATION OF
PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT PROGRAMS FOR THE CONTINUING
PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT ACCREDITATION

To:  Regional Functional Division Chiefs
Unit and Section Heads
All Others Concerned

1. Concerning Office Memorandum HRDD-2024-200, this Office, through the
Human Resource Development Division (HRDD), announces that the Capacity
Building on the Application of Professional Development (PD) Programs for the
Continuing Professional Development (CPD) Accreditation is postponed until
further notice.

2. For inquiries, contact Dr. Harvie D. Villamor, Chief of HRDD, through
hrdd.region8@deped.gov.ph.

3. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

YN R. FETALVERO CESO IV
Regional Director
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